
Natalie wedding san crispolto 04/06/2014

Hello Nello and Tamara,  

I hope you are both well.  

I just wanted to say a huge thank you to Tamara for the beautiful work 
she did with my wedding hair at Villa San Crispolto on 4th June (photo 
below). I absolutely loved it.  

Warmest thanks  

Natalie  


